Special Meeting Fiscal Year 2019 CDBG Allocation of Funds October 21, 2019

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, October 21, 2019, at 8:30 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine and Albert Burick, III, present.

The purpose of the meeting was for the Fiscal Year 2019 CDBG Allocation of Funds for Shenango Township.

Present at the Meeting:

Doniele Russell

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

A discussion was held regarding the amount allocated for Shenango Township being \$125,289.00; \$86,496.00 for housing rehab; \$20,000 for clearance and demolition; and \$18,793.00 for program administration.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Augustine to approve Resolution No. 18 of 2019 – Fiscal Year 2019 CDBG Allocation of Funds. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:39 a.m.